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I am strongly in favor of having a faculty member on the OHSU Board of Directors. I 

would like additional language added to this bill that clarifies how the faculty member 

would be appointed. OHSU has a representative Faculty Senate with elected 

members, and I feel that group should be responsible for selecting the faculty 

member representative on the OHSU Board of Directors. 
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